
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                                 September 12, 2011 
CTB Spectrum Services Four LLC 
c/o Peter Tannenwald, Esq. 
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
1300 N. 17th Street 
11th Floor 
Arlington, Virginia  22209-3801 
 
       Re: File Nos. BNPDTL-20100429ADB; 
        20100429ADD; 20100429ADF and 
        20100429ADG; Facility ID Nos.  
        185821; 185822; 185223 and 185224 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
 By letters dated December 28, 2010, the staff dismissed the above-referenced applications for 
construction permits for new digital low power television stations at Santa Barbara because the proposed 
transmitter sites were located within 121 km of the reference coordinates of Los Angeles.1  CTB 
Spectrum Services Four LLC (“CTB”) filed a timely petition for reconsideration, stating that it did not 
intend to specify a site within the prohibited area, and requesting reinstatement of its applications so that 
it can amend to propose compliant sites. 
 
 In view of the foregoing, the petitions for reconsideration filed by CTB ARE GRANTED and the 
above-referenced applications ARE REINSTATED.  CTB is directed to amend to specify new sites 
within 30 days of the date of this letter. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 
 
  

                                                           
1 See Public Notice, “Commencement of Rural, First-Come, First-Served Digital Licensing for Low Power 
Television and TV Translator Beginning August 25, 2009 and Commencement of Nationwide, First-Come, First-
Served Digital Licensing for Low Power Television and TV Translator Services Beginning January 25, 2010,” 24 
FCC Rcd 8911, Appendix A (MB 2009). 


